

Paul Revere Middle School Receives $100,000 Donation for Campus Improvements
Lowe’s home improvement store to present check to school on Friday, April 1
March 30, 2011– HISD’s Paul Revere Middle School will be getting a major facelift thanks to a $100,000 grant from the Lowe’s Charitable and Educational Foundation. The grant will go toward new seating, sound and lighting systems, painting, and other upgrades to the school’s auditorium. 


“We are extremely excited about the improvements to our campus that this donation will provide,” said Principal Hafedh Azaiez. “Not only will our students and staff benefit but so will the community surrounding Revere.”
In addition to the grant from Lowe’s, Houston-based Grace Presbyterian Church is providing a matching $100,000 donation and will also provide volunteers for the renovation effort.

Local Lowe’s employees and representatives from the Lowe’s Charitable and Educational Foundation will present the check to Revere staff and students at 11 a.m. on Friday, April 1 at Allen’s Landing (1101 Commerce Street, 77054). Students will be working at Allen’s Landing alongside Lowe’s volunteers from 7 a.m. to 1 p.m. picking up litter, mulching trees, power washing, and painting park benches as part of a community service project sponsored by the home improvement company.

Work on remodeling Revere’s auditorium will begin later this summer. “It was actually the church that came to us and offered to help with our efforts to apply for the Lowe’s grant,” said Azaiez. “Our partnership with them is a true example of what a school and faith based group can accomplish if we work together. We are so thankful for their efforts and dedication to our school.”

Volunteers from Grace Presbyterian will also be working at Revere later this month as part of their annual 180 Project, where church members donate 3 hours or 180 minutes to a local school or community group. Project 180 will begin Friday, April 15 with painting and landscaping projects at the school and will culminate with a carnival on Saturday, April 16 for the entire neighborhood. 

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 298 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
